
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                          September 8, 2023 

 

The Hospitality crew will be making homemade apple sauce 
for use during upcoming meals at the 
church. If you would like to help, they 
are meeting in the church kitchen on 
Monday, September 11th at 9:00 a.m. 
All are welcome to join.  
 

There’s still time to register for the upcoming study, “Just 
Walk Across the Room: Simple Steps Pointing People to 
Faith.” Here are a couple of reasons you should consider 
being a part of it: 
 

“We have several people interested in becoming 
members of our church and every one of them, without 
exception, began to attend after receiving a personal 
invitation. That’s one reason why I think this study is 
so important.” -Pastor Rick 

 
“I strongly support this upcoming study at FUMC.  I 
used this same study and book many years ago at my 
previous church as a guidebook for expanding 
evangelism within our congregation. This is a great 
study on getting people involved with promoting Jesus 
Christ to others and the importance of passing on your 
faith while opening the door for people to experience 
God’s blessings.” - Dick Langer 

 
Remember - you can sign up at the Connection Tables on 
Sunday or register online here. See all important  
information to the right in the “Reminder” box.  
 

FIRST LIGHT       
E-NEWS FROM MUNCY FIRST UNITED METHODIST CHURCH  

 

 
-Bell Choir rehearsal is held on 
Thursday evenings at 6:15 in the 
sanctuary. Chancel Choir 
rehearsal is held on Thursday 
evenings at 7:30 in the choir 
room. New members welcome.  
 
-Family Promise Clothing 
Closet collection August 13th-
September 10th. Place donations 
in the collection bins in the 
Welcome Center and under the 
coat racks outside the Living 
Water Café. All sizes of clothing 
accepted. (Last Sunday to donate) 
 
-UMCOR Maui Fire Relief 
offerings being collected through 
September 10th. Place donations 
in the special offering envelopes 
in the pews or on the Connection 
Tables. Mark for “UMCOR” and 
place in the offering plate/basket. 
(Last Sunday to donate)  
 
-Just Walk Across the Room 
small group study led by Pastor 
Rick. Sessions will be Sept. 20 & 
27 and Oct. 11 & 18. A light meal 
will be served in the Celebration 
Center at 5:45 followed by the 
study in the Living Water Café. 
Childcare is available. Sign up on 
the Connection Tables or online 
here.  (Last Sunday to sign up) 
 
-Signs & Symbols of the 
Church information sessions are 
Sept. 13, Oct. 11, Nov. 8, and Dec. 
13 beginning at 1:00 p.m. in the 
narthex. 
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